
 

 

 

 
 

March 3, 2016 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
March 8 is International Women’s Day, an annual celebration of women’s economic, 
political and social achievements. To build on this celebration, we are happy to 
announce that registration is now open for the 2016 PSAC Prairie Region Women’s 
Conference! 
 
Members can register online (http://prairies.psac.com/) and the conference will take 
place on June 11 and 12 in Winnipeg. As sisters gather from across the Prairies, our 
objective is to have conference participants reach out and involve other members to 
build our women's committees and mobilize to contribute collectively for social change.  
 

We encourage you to attend a local International Women’s Day events as a show of 
support and solidarity.  Please visit the Prairies website to download the IWD 2016 flyer 
that can be distributed to members in your local (http://prairies.psac.com/).  You can 
also contact your local PSAC Regional Women’s Committee or Regional Office for 
information about events in your area. 

In Solidarity, 
 
 
Marianne Hladun, hladunm@psac.com 
Regional Executive Vice-President 
Public Service Alliance of Canada, Prairies 
 
 

 
 
 
Gloria Kelly, tgkelly@live.ca 
(Interim) Regional Women’s Committees 
(RWC) Rep, PSAC Prairie Region Council 
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